
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I am writing this letter to recommend the IT company, PNA Software SRL, for their exceptional 
web design services. I had the pleasure of working with them on the ADMA landing page and 
APIUS website projects and was thoroughly impressed with their professionalism and 
attention to detail. 
 
From the outset, Adrian Filat, the project manager, has consistently delivered on their 
promises and exceeded our expectations. Their team was able to bring our vision to life, 
creating websites that not only look great but function seamlessly. 
 
Deadlines were always met, and their ability to communicate effectively and regularly 
ensured that I was always in the loop. This made the process smooth and stress-free, and I 
was able to focus on other aspects of my work. 
 
In conclusion, I wholeheartedly recommend PNA Software SRL to anyone looking for a reliable 
and trustworthy IT company for their graphic design or web design needs. They have my 
highest recommendation, and I would not hesitate to work with them again in the future. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Diana Matiescu  
Marketing and Promotion Manager, Future Technologies Activity 

  


